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Lane Re-striping and Median Work
The I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project contractor is scheduled to conduct a full northbound I-405 freeway closure the night of Friday, March 14,, 2014 from 12:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m. on Saturday, March 15 between Santa Monica Boulevard and Wilshire Boulevard. This closure will facilitate the re-striping of lanes, and work at the freeway median. To view the construction notice, please click here.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Reminder: Sepulveda Boulevard Roadway Reconstruction
The I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project contractor is scheduled to conduct roadway reconstruction work of approximately one-half mile of Sepulveda Boulevard in West Los Angeles between Montana Avenue and Church Lane between Friday, March 14, 2014 and Friday, April 28, 2014. The contractor will perform a full-depth reconstruction of this portion of Sepulveda Boulevard, demolishing existing asphalt concrete, grading, compacting and paving new roadway. This work will require daytime lane reductions and full night-time and weekend street closures in this area. To view the construction notice, please click here.

	Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | Metro Library
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority
1 Gateway Plaza
Los Angeles, California 90012-2952
Phone: 213-922-6888 Fax: 213-922-7447



